
Fulham School Discussion
Summary

The Board’s 
decision must reflect 

the Board’s 
educational goals, 

governance 
priorities, and 

corporate 
responsibilities.  

The Board has 
already begun to 

look at the benefits 
and ramifications of 
different scenarios 

for Fulham.

The Board has heard 
from a wide range of 
stakeholders on both 
sides of the debate 

going back to February 
2024, including most 

recently, a meeting on 
October 10th and a 

second signed petition 
on October 11th.

No changes will 
be introduced in 
the current school 
year (2024/25).


	Fulham School Discussion�Summary

